
 

 

Oasis Elementary South Spirit Night  

Please join us at Chick-fil-A on Pine Island Road on 

Monday, January 23, 2023, from 5:00 pm – 8:00 pm. 

Please remember to say you are with Oasis Elementary South! 

All proceeds will go to the Principal Discretionary Fund for school related activities and events.  

                                                                                                                  

  


